
From: Prabhu, Maya <mprabhu@postandcourier.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/2/2016 12:02:46 PM
Subject: Abbeville update

Hey Chaney,
 
I was hoping to get a comment from the governor about the progress made by the Legislature this year to improve 
educational opportunities in rural areas of the state. Four bills have been passed by the  and three others have stalled 
in the Senate.
 
What are her thoughts about the progress that’s been made? Does she think it will satisfy the Supreme Court’s 
directive?
 
Thanks!
 
Maya T. Prabhu
Statehouse reporter
The Post and Courier
Cell | 843.509.8933
www.postandcourier.com
Twitter.com/MayaTPrabhu
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